Submitter: Brian Phipps
On Behalf Of:
Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation Reinvestment

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB2025

We cannot afford these additional taxes!

Oregonians in general are already stretched thin financially because of our tax
policies, we don't need more. What we need is reform and oversight. The money
taken in by the state should be spent wisely and accounted for, not frittered away.
Coming to the citizens every year with more and more asks is just bad politics. As a
state we are have one of the worst records for education and are one of the hardest
states to do business in, don't make it worst and tax us more. This HB will result in
more taxes on money that's already been taxed. Just bad for citizens.



